
 

Memo. No.: ………………………………………         Date:08.02.2021. 
 
 
 
 

Notice 
Students of UG Sem. 1 (Hons. & Gen.) are hereby informed that Registration 
certificates shall be issued by the office of our college from 11th February, 2021 
onwards (in working hours only). They are advised to come to college on 11th 
February, 2021 and onwards and collect their Registration certificates. 
 
 
It is also notified to all students of UG Sems. 1, 3, & 5 (Hons. & Gen.) to keep their 
individual passport size photograph scanned and ready at hand to be used during 
online Form Fill Up for 1st, 3rd, & 5th Sems. Examinations. 
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